
 

 
 

 

 

10420 N. Jordanelle Blvd. Heber City, UT 84032 

435-940-9636 

 

 

December 6, 2024 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

 

The fire station in the Timberlakes subdivision is located at 2085 Timberlakes Drive. This is a 

volunteer station with equipment and vehicles that will be used when responding to incidents 

within the area.  

 

Please refer to our website at www.wasatchfire.org if you have any questions about our 

department regarding our ISO protection class as a county (4/4X), stations, and equipment. You 

can access this information by going to the About WFD drop down and selecting homeowners 

insurance. 

 

Wasatch Fire District requires hydrants to be located within the required distance of each 

structure.  

 

If there are any other concerns, have your insurance agent contact the ISO for clarification of the 

rating classification for your property.  

 

Please feel free to reach out to our office at the number listed below if you have any other 

questions or concerns regarding this matter.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Eric Hales 

 

Fire Chief Eric Hales 

Phone: 435-940-9636 

www.wasatchfire.org 

 

 

http://www.wasatchfire.org/

